
 

 

Marketing Statement 
We, the undersigned, hereby confirm that the Bluetooth function will not be sold with 
the FCC ID number issued to our PPC4100 product.  We will submit for a Class II 
permissive change if we intend to market the afore-mentioned product with the 
Bluetooth function. 
 
If you have any question regarding this statement, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Thank you. 

 
 
 


